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In addition to the above, any warm clothes for children from 3 months
to 9 years old will be greatly appreciated.

21 May - Handy Andy/Savlon
31 May - Mielie Meal
7 June - Rice
14 June  - Sugar
21 June  - Soup/Gravy

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNWAVERING SUPPORT!

in

Contact us to place your
advert into the King’s Ken
Email: admin@kswr.org.za

I am currently studying a B-Ed (senior and 
FET phases), majoring in Physics, Chemistry 
and Mathematics. I also have an internship 
at Treverton College and am currently 
teaching grade 9 technology. I was 
reflecting on my years at The Kings School 
West Rand and the impact the teachers had 
in making me who I am today. Looking back 
I don't always remember what was taught 
however I do remember experiences and 
memories I had in the school thanks to the 
teachers. I remember  discussions not 
based on the curriculum but rather based on 
what was going on in our lives and how they 
affect us and how we can deal with them, 
also discussions based on the bible and 
what God's Word says, and how we could 
state our views and opinions freely without 
being judged. It is those experiences that 
played a role in making me who I am and is 
part of the reason I am becoming a teacher 
myself. I would like to remind teachers of 
the impact they have and allow it to shape 

how they teach. School is more than just 
curriculum, it is about growing students and 
instilling values in them, it is about fun and 
memories while learning, and it is about 
relationships that can change people. We 
need to have a growth mindset but also a 
future mindset and as teachers, you are 
making such a difference in the lives of 
these students. 

Teachers at The Kings School West Rand 
have got this view right and I will remember 
them for as long as I teach and I will try and 
learn from them to grow me as a teacher. I 
would like to thank all those teachers who 
made an impact in my life as they are the 
reason I am teaching today.

Best regards

R�ce Johnson

MoreMore sch�lsch�lthan athan a
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NB! DATES FOR THE
TERM

24 May  - Clearwater expo
25 May  - SACSSA Six-a-side soccer (Senior)
27 May  - Gr. 10 + Gr. 11 Study leave/Gr. 12 Assessment start
28 May  - Gr. 10 + Gr. 11 exams start
28 May  - Gr. RR + Gr. R Show Case Evening (18:00)
   (Date change due to Eisteddfod Gala Evening)
30 May  - Ascension Day/Prayer Evening (19:00)
1 June  - SACSSA Jnr. Netball
3 June  - Gr. 7 – Gr. 9 Exam starts
5 June  - Gr. 4 to Gr. 6 Exam start
7 June  - PP Father’s Day breakfast
8 June  - Gr. 8 Proficiency Assessments/
   SACSSA Six-a-side Soccer (Junior)
12 June  - NS + PP comments edited/
   IEB LO Cat B Mentor training
13 June  - NS, PP reports printed
14 June  - Gr. 4 to Gr. 11 Exams end/ SCHOOL CLOSES /
   Gr. 12 Assessment end/NS Father’s Day
16 June  - Youth Day
17 June  - WINTER SCHOOL



Liza Smith - 072 108 3670
E-mail - ropacc@vodamail.co.za

OPERATING HOURS - SCHOOL TERMS ONLY
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday:

06:45 to 13:30
CLOSED on Tuesdays & Fridays

TO ACCOMMODATE OUR
FULL-TIME WORKING PARENTS:
Saturdays by appointment only

09:00 to 12:00
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For second hand school
items to buy or swop

If you have any good quality
second hand items you would

like to donate to the swop shop
you may drop off as well.

Contact  Debbie:
073 152 0333
Debbie.Bevan@saiglobal.com

NEW WINTER PANTS FOR GIRLS!
AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE FROM THE SCHOOL WEAR 

SHOP AT THE BEGINNING OF TERM 3
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Finance Office Times
Please note that the Finance Office will only be available

 for calls and visits during the following times daily:

07:30 to 10:00 and again from 13:00 to 15:00

SIBLING ENROLMENTS
Parents are encouraged to contact 
Michelle in the Admission Department 
for sibling applications for 2020.

A big thank you to all the families who have 
donated blankets and beanies over the last 
week. This project of compassion contin-
ues to gain momentum and we are grateful 
for your support.

The collection will continue until the end of 
May. Our drop off points at school are the 
classrooms of Mr Jürgen Lier and Mrs 
Gretel Lloyd.

Thank you that you: Speak up for those 
who cannot speak for themselves; ensure 
justice for those being crushed. Yes, speak 
up for the poor and helpless, and see that 
they get justice - Proverbs 31: 8 & 9 (NLT)

Blanket & Beanie Drive
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TKSWR WEEKLY 
 SOCCER UPDATE

Our league matches against Maragon 
Ruimsig Primary School had good 
results:

• U10 Lost
• U12 Drew 0-0
• U13 Won
 
These matches ended the Primary 
School league for Term 2. We look 
forward to the SACSSA Junior 6-a-side 
National Tournament to be hosted at 
TKSWR on 8 June 2019.  

Our High School soccer teams played 
league fixtures vs Waterstone College 
during the week. Congratulations to 
our U16 team who won 5 - 4. 

Unfortunately our U19 & U14 teams 
were beaten. We look forward to our 
games on Monday vs Marion and 
hopefully improve on our wins. The 
U15, U17 & U19 teams have all quali-
fied for the SACSSA Senior 6-a-side 
National Tournament to be hosted at 
TKSWR on 25 May 2019.  

We had a week full of soccer action, from 
both the Primary School & High School. Our 
U10 soccer team played in the league 
Knock Out Cup semi-final during the week 
against Constantia Kloof Primary School. 
After full time the score was tied at 1-1. Our 
boys played their little hearts out but even-
tually lost the game in extra time. Well done 
boys. We are proud of you. A big thank you 
to Coach Jenny & Coach Sakkie for training 
and supporting you all season. 
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EQUESTRIAN
The Equestrian Team took part in the Third SANESA Qualifier 
over the weekend of the 11th and 12th of May. The girls rode 
to the best of their abilities and held the school’s name high. 
 The results from this weekend as are as follows: 

Savannah Taylor rode Teaming Waves in the 60cm 2 phase 
and ideal time. 

Robyn Ward: Working Riding Level 3 – 2nd , 70cm Equitation 
– 6th , 70cm Competition – 10th , 70cm 2 Phase – 1st 
Dressage Preliminary Test A – 9th, Dressage Preliminary Test 
B- 15th 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THESE RIDERS 
FOR YOUR EXCELLENT PERFORMANCE. 
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D12 CHESS INDIVIDUAL
CHAMPIONSHIPS

The following learners participated in the D12 Chess Champion-
ships on Saturday 11 May 2019 and we are so proud to announce 

that 6 of them have qualified to represent D12 at the Gauteng 
Chess Championships at the Tshwane Event Centre in Pretoria on 

Friday 24 and Saturday 25 May 2019.  Congratulations!  
PHOTO ON SHARED

Back row from left to right : Mr Valentine Momberume (Coach), 
Adrian Underwood (u15), Gabriella Shordries (u13), Khodani 

Nwedo (u11), Ms Maria Luchies (Team manager/Coach), Jordan 
Teen (u13) (insert)  

Front row from left to right: Phenyo Seaka (u11), Tyrell Stewart 
(u11), Luke Chambers (u9), Rorisang Mohlabane (u11), Samantha 

Uwakata (u9), Siphosihle Mhlanga (u9)
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GYMNASTICS

OutreachOutreach
On Saturday 18 May our Gr12 students had the 
opportunity to serve on the community of 
Zenzele, Randfontein. 

Charlotte Hide
General Gauteng Gymnastic Association

18 May 2019
Silver

Junior half colours

Central Gauteng 
Gymnastics Association

District championship
18 May 2019
Achievement:

Junior Half Colours
Silver

Hailey-Jayde Taylor
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The morning began with prayer, praise and worship and 
preaching the Kingdom of God. What an awesome day 
representing Christ to those in need. The community 
shared a meal with us and made us feel so very wel-
come.

Thank you Ps Thomas of JLCC Zenzele and Ps Clete of 
GOMA Ministries and HEF for giving us all the opportu-
nity to serve with you. We were blessed.
Thank you to the Zenzele 14 for your love and             
compassion:

Alex Venkatas, 
Ayanda Shiba, Bonolo 
Molubi, Cameron 
Myburgh, Cyara Ram-
sami, Joelle Benoit, 
Kayley Johnson, 
Linda Pule, Luzaya 
Latola, Nicole Mukoti, 
Palesa Mashiane, 
Sipho Mhlanga, 
Tristan Meyer & 
Yazini Xinindlu. 

May your example 
inspire others.
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